From: Richard Oram (OCC) 
Sent: 16 November 2016 08:33
To: Matthew Coyne
Subject: RE: 16/00422/DISC

Matthew

I have no record of being consulted on anything further for this application. I was sent a copy of the updated report directly from the archaeological company but have not received anything from Cherwell regarding this updated report.

I emailed the archaeologist who produced the report on the 4th November to clarify a few further points but have yet to receive a reply.

The report is now acceptable although we still require some further explanation as to why it was not issued in line with the requirements set out in the agreed written scheme.

Regards

Richard

Richard Oram
Planning Archaeologist 

Archaeology
Planning Regulation
County Hall
New Road
Oxford
OX1 1ND

Tel  07917 001026
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